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I write in relation to the upcoming abortion bill. 
I oppose this abortion bill strongly for the following reasons ;

It seems very easy to obtain an abortion after  24 weeks simply by consulting two
 proarbortion doctors. 
The restrictions on free speech and the right to protest by the use of exclusion zones
 around abortion clinics seems unfair and undemocratic. 
In this new bill the rights of the mother seems to totally override any rights of the unborn
 child and of the Father of the unborn child. 

I therefore strongly oppose this abortion bill. 

Yours  sincerely, 

Daniel  Graham 
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